
Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in 
an accessible format. If you need assistance due to a 
hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)

When we’ll be working
Works will take place 
overnight when trams aren't 
running, 8pm to 6am:

	–  8pm Monday 22 April  
to 6am Wednesday 24 
April 2024

The timing of work may 
change depending on 
weather.

What we'll be doing
	– Adjusting the fencing along the 

tram corridor

	– Replacing tactiles at Anzac 
Station tram stop south western 
pedestrian crossing

	– Excavation and lowering in of 
three new drainage pits adjacent 
to the tram tracks.

What to be aware of
	– These works are expected to 

generate periods of medium-
levels of noise associated with 
the use of an excavator and use 
of a saw cutter

	– To safely complete these works, 
the majority of works will take 
place after the last tram passes 
through at 1am

	– Lighting will be in place, with 
hybrid fuel and electric light 
towers in use to reduce noise 
wherever possible

	– There will be no changes to 
access to properties during 
these works

	– St Kilda Road will remain open 
during these works.

Where
	– These works will take place 

along the central median of St 
Kilda Road next to the chiller 
plant and ventilation shafts, 
between Bowen Lane and just 
south of Bowen Crescent.

Thank you for your patience while 
we undertake these works.

Further information on these  
works can be found at  
metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

Works 
notice
Overnight works in St Kilda Road median
St Kilda Road
Monday 22 and Tuesday 23 April 2024

Works to complete the central median of St Kilda Road next to the chiller plant and 
ventilation shafts will take place out of hours when trams aren't running.
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https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/metro-tunnel

